
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/19/2010 4:34:17 PM
To: 'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)

Velasquez,Cc: Redacted
Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux 
(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Resolution E-4250, PG&E compliance with OP 2.B. and OP 2.C.

Hi Steve, Carlos, and Gurbux,

I can confirm that the text on PG&E's web site has been changed, in compliance with Resolution E-
4250, OP 2B. You should be able to verify it on these links below.
www.pqe.com/cca
http://www.pqe.eom/mvbusiness/customerservice/enerqvchoice/communitvchoiceaqqreqation/faq/index.s
http://www.pqe.com/mvhome/customerservice/enerqvchoice/communitvchoiceaqqreqation/faq/index.shtn

Let me or |Red jr know if you have any questions about these changes.

Going forward, any future CCA-related web site changes will be entered into PG&E's compliance 
tracking system and flagged for notification to Energy Division.

Thanks,
Trina
973-6490

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 5:59 PM 
To: Horner, Trina
Cc: Velasquez, Carlos A.; Kahlon, Gurbux
Subject: Resolution E-4250, PG&E compliance with OP 2.B. and OP 2.C.

Hi Trina,

Resolution E-4250, OP 2.B. orders PG&E to change some text on its website. Has PG&E done so? 
Our understanding is that this should have taken place on the effective date of the resolution, since no 
other time frame was specified.

Also, OP 2.C. directs all the lOUs to notify Energy Division of any changes to its website that are CCA-
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related, on that day those changes take place. Has PG&E put some sort of procedure in place to 
provide these notifications? SCE has already complied with OP 2.C.

Thank you,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189
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